Security Committee Meeting
December 7, 2021


Attendees:  Mike Ilardi, Scot Desort, Barry Silbiger, Carlie Bogusat
1. Employee staffing needs
2. Randolph police contacted Rockaway Township PD to alert POA security to look for certain cars based on information they had. The descriptions have been passed to the security staff.
3. Out of state cars in the A-Field during the day reported by a resident.
4. A-Field Alarm problem resolved, faulty wire discovered to cause the alarm

Adjourned 7:58pm
Committee Co-Chairmen: Barry Silbiger & Mike Stocknoff
Approved by OIC: Mike Ilardi


